
Berea Lutheran School Newsletter 

What’s coming up: 
Friday, April 28 

ILHS Visitors’ Day 

Friday, May 12 

Field Day 

Saturday, May 20 

ILC Graduation 

Sunday, May 21 

Piano Recital -  
     Mrs. A’s Students 

Tuesday, May 23 

Preschool Graduation 

Thursday, May 25 

6:30pm Music/Awards 
Night 

Friday, May 26 

Last Day of School 
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Inver Grove Heights, MN 55077 

651-994-1074 
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Monday, April 24 , 2023 

Field Day Volunteers 

Field Day will be held on Friday, May 12th. It will be at Rich Valley Park, hosted by Berea. Field 
Day is an annual event for 5th – 8th grade students in which area CLC schools participate in vari-
ous track and field events. We are looking for volunteers to help with running events, chaperon-
ing students, serving and preparing food, and tabulating results. If you can help, please contact 
Joelle Gamble joelleroo@yahoo.com or speak with Mr. Thurow.  135 kids from 6 different 
schools will be attending, so many hands on deck would be appreciated!   
 

2023-2024 Pre-Registration Form 
In order to make decisions regarding ordering books, getting school supplies, and making other 
preparations for the 2022-2023 school year, the faculty and Board of Education is collecting in-
formation regarding enrollment, transportation, and our CDSA (Christian Day School Association) 
for the upcoming school year.  Included in this e-mail is a link to the online Preregistration 
form.  Please fill out the form as soon as possible.   This link will also be posted on the school 
website.   A 2023-2024 school calendar is also posted on the website.   A more detailed calendar, 
with meetings and other school events will be distributed this summer. 
 

End-of-the-Year Field Trip to Nickelodeon Universe 
Grades K-8 will be taking their End-of-the-Year Field Trip this year to Nickelodeon Universe in the 
Mall of America on Friday, May 19th.  We will be arriving at 9:45 am and will be returning to 
school by 2:45 pm.   Five hour wristband passes will be purchased for the students and any chap-
erones who wish to have one (we do receive a few free chaperone wristbands)  If you would like 
to drive and chaperone for this field trip, please let Mr. Thurow know.  Please also indicate if you 
would like a wristband for the day.  More details will be provided as the trip approaches.   

Notes from Mr. Thurow (Grades 5-8): 
• Fifth book review with visual aide due Monday 

• Tests this week:  Tomorrow—Science 5&6 (Ch. 14); Thursday—History 7&8 (Ch. 23) 

• Research reports:  Gr. 5&6—Notes due Wednesday.  Rough outline due Friday.  Gr. 

7&8—Revised rough draft due Wednesday.  Proofread and edited rough draft due Friday. 

Notes from Mrs. Augustin (Gr 1-8): 
• On Wednesday, Grades 1 & 2 will have a 

Social Studies test on Unit 5.  A study sheet 
was sent home today 

• Next Tuesday, May 1st, Grades 1 & 2 will 
have a Science test on Chapter 5.  Look for 
study materials to come home on Thursday 

Notes from Miss Abbas (Gr 1-4): 
• Group 3 has show and tell. 

• Book reports are due on Friday. 

• Please be sure to send a jacket to 
school. The weather is not warm 
enough yet at morning recess for the 
students not to have them.  
Thank you! 
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